
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
I would like to invite you to participate in an event in Berlin on 1 June, to present 
euclid, the European network of third sector leaders, and discuss the opportunities for 
German third sector leaders to be involved. 
  
Euclid was launched in Paris on 16 March. It aims to develop, connect and support 
third sector leaders across Europe, to create a more professional and innovative 
European third sector. It is the product of discussions that started a year ago between 
senior third sector leaders from the UK, France, Sweden and Italy. Today, we already 
have over 170 founding members from 20 European countries. 
  
Alongside the Berlin Civil Society Center, German euclid members and the support of 
the Anglo-German Foundation, we have organised a seminar to discuss euclid and its 
ability to empower German third sector leaders, which will take place on 1 June in 
Berlin. Euclid members from Sweden, France, the UK and Germany will explain the 
network and its potential for German leaders, before a discussion about their specific 
priorities and circumstances. We will also discuss what German leaders can bring to 
this European network.  
  
The event will be held at:   

 
Berlin Civil Society Center 
Wilhelmstraße 6 
10117 Berlin 
  
Registration will start from 4:30pm, the event will begin at 5pm, the discussion will 
begin at 5:30pm and the reception will begin at 7pm.  
  
Please inform us as to whether you are able to attend as soon as possible. If you have 
questions about euclid or this seminar please contact my colleague Ben Rattenbury – 
ben.rattenbury@euclidnetwork.eu. 
  
I hope to meet you on 1 June. 
  
Kind regards, 

 
Stephen Bubb 
Acting Secretary General 

 
Anglo-German Foundation 
Deutsch-Britische Stiftung 
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